Prayer for 2024

Following the worship gathering today, we will be having an intentional time of prayer for the coming year. Everyone is welcome to participate, but be aware this is meant to be a focused, serious time.

Danuary Events

- **6 Southern New Hampshire Rescue Mission**See Eric Wittenberg to hear more, or sign up in the foyer.
- 7 Elder Commissioning, during worship gathering
 Youth Ministry Team Meeting, after worship
- 20 Ladies' Ministry, 9:15am
 If you would like to know more, contact Loni Bragdon,
 Heather Biron, or one of the other ladies on the ministry
 team.
- 21 New Members Workshop

 If you are interested in learning more about Bedford
 Road and possibly joining the covenant membership,
 see Ray Pouliot.

Lord's Table Devotion Team Meeting, after worshipSee Jim MacDuff for more information.

Detailed announcements are available via email. Sign up on the website or by sending us a message at info@bedfordroad.org.

Financial Summary

2023 Budget \$224,885 **Budget to Date** \$220,575 **Weekly Budget** \$4,325 **Giving to Date** \$233,240 You can give via the offering box in the back of the sanctuary, via mail, or online at bedfordroad.org/giving.

Website: http://bedfordroad.org Email: info@bedfordroad.org Phone: (603) 424-9623 Mail: PO Box 443, Merrimack, NH Pastor: Dr. Erik K. DiVietro pastor@bedfordroad.org



Creating environments where people encounter Jesus and journey together

Today's Worship

Exploring the Scriptures



"The Baptizer"

(Matthew 3:1-12)

"Take A Hold of Me"
© 2002, Erik DiVietro

- Lord's Table -

"Doxology"

"You Are Worthy of My Praise" © 1991, David Ruis, CCLI# 487976

"Sooner Count the Stars"

© 2019, Steve & Vikki Cook, CCLI# 7052977

"Be Unto Your Name" © 1998, Lynn DeShazo and Gary Sadler, CCLI# 2177476

- Exploring the Scriptures Together -

Changes for the New Year

You may notice that the single-serving coffee makers are no longer in the entrance. They are located in the room to the right of the sanctuary entrance. We ask that you *not* use them during the worship gathering.

Also, we have added forty new chairs to the sanctuary, replacing the mismatched sets of folding and kitchen chairs in the back.

The Big Idea:

To aid others in worship, we ask that you please silence all electronic devices for the entirety of the gathering.

Nursery is provided 9:45-11:30am for children ages 0-3. God's Backyard, our program for children ages 4-10, is on a holiday break.